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Q.  In the Report, the Commissioner also recommended that the Government complete its review 1 

mandate of the Public Utilities Board, deciding what legislative changes are required. Has Hydro 2 

considered if the Public Utilities Board’s mandate is changed what effect that may have on any 3 

General Rate Application? 4 

 5 

 6 

A. As the review of the mandate of the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities has not been 7 

completed, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) has no information on the types of 8 

changes to the Electricity Power Control Act, 1994 or the Public Utilities Act that may be 9 

considered or enacted, if any. Absent this information, Hydro is unable to speculate on any 10 

impacts to the General Rate Application process. 11 


